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May 5, 2022 
 
Dear Members, 

Re:  National Nurses’ Week Events – Victoria, BC 
 
We have been invited by the President of the BC Nurses’ Union (BCNU) to join Nurses from across BC who 
will begin National Nurses Week with a solemn vigil to reflect on the devastating impact our province’s two 
major health crises continue to have on nurses, patients, our health-care system and our members and 
service.  There are two events being held in Victoria, BC next week. 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 ../ 2 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
TC/sb/MoveUp 
 


